
  

 

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

Please send in any materials, 

such as cardboard boxes, that 

you would otherwise recycle!! 

5th: We completed our properties of 

matter investigation and used our 

hands on investigations to learn about 

many different properties! 

6th: Students created Facebook page 

posters for assigned cell organelles. 

We interacted with each others 

posters to leave comments that 

connected our organelles! Quiz next 

Monday! 

7th: We conducted several labs to 

investigate physical and chemical 

properties of matter this week. Very 

exciting 

8th: Students participated in a science 

seminar – student led discussion on 

inheritance vs. mutation and 

completed a CER writing piece to 

finish out this unit. 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


